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11 March 2025 

Dear Families, 

Year 11 Mathematics Past Papers 

As we head into the final part of Year 11, students will want to start to focus on Maths examination 
papers to help them to practise exam problems. These papers will form essential preparation for their 

Maths GCSE examinations. It is best to have paper copies to gain real experience of using the space 

effectively, annotating diagrams and highlighting key words. For this reason, it is not possible to use the 
same papers more than once and I would therefore like to ask you for a £10 voluntary contribution 

towards the cost of printing these papers.  

Papers will be provided to the students in a schedule that will be provided closer to the time, this is to 
allow students to pace out their revision, and to avoid having no papers to complete in the final weeks 

before the exams.  

Please make the payment via Bromcom under “Shop” by Friday 21 March.  

May I also take this opportunity to remind you of the resources available on Firefly and Mathswatch. 

Please look in the Maths subject area and the folder labelled GCSE 9-1.  

Should you require any further information regarding this session, please do not hesitate to contact 

ase@lpgs.bromley.sch.uk  

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Miss A Severns 
Head of Maths 
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